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8th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 5 Meet and Greet  
 
Having reviewed the latest Covid guidance from County, we are sorry to inform you that we 
are unable to proceed with the Year 5 Meet and Greet event on Tuedsay 9th November 2021. 
 
The purpose of the event is to give parents an opportunity to familiarise themselves with our 
school, our staff and to find out how the tutor group have settled in.  You will also have the 
chance to address any pastoral concerns you may have. 
 
Therefore, we will now offer parents a Live Teams meeting on Tuesday 23/11/21 from  
4pm – 6pm: 
 

 Tutors will let you know how their class has settled in and answer any pre-prepared 

questions you might have. We will also take the opportunity to give you guidance on 

how you can support your child’s learning at home this year. 

 

 An opportunity to alert us in advance if you would like a conversation with a subject 

teacher because you have a concern or worry for your child.  However, as this is 

not a formal Parents’ Consultation Evening, we would not anticipate a request to 

speak to all teachers.  A  formal Parents’ Consultation evening will take place post-

Christmas for Core subjects.  

Why have we delayed the event? 
The event has been delayed due to Covid and moved online in order to give you time to send 
in questions to either the teacher and or tutor. Please click on the link below to ask your 
questions: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/qhTyj45JHu 
 
There will be a separate meeting for each tutor group and the link to the tutor meetings will  
be in Friday’s newsletters. The timing of the tutor talk will be 4.30pm and the phone calls will 
take place from 4pm – 6pm, so please be available during this time. Thank you for your 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jo Gant 
Headteacher 
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